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1 Progress on Portfolio Matters. 
 

North Norfolk Information Centre; 
 
The refurbishment of the North Norfolk Information Centre on Louden Road, 
Cromer is in progress to include a revitalised tourist information offer, 
improved public toilet facilities and the creation of a new visitor centre for the 
Deep History Coast project. 
 
The Tourist Information staff are currently providing the Tourist Information 
Service from their temporary home at Merchants Place. We are hoping that 
the new facilities will be opened in time for the 30th November Cromer 
Christmas Lights Switch On. All efforts are being made to achieve this 
deadline, however, there is a possibility that there may be a short delay to 
the opening until later in December. 
 

 


